
 4th – 5th September 

 

`  

Dear Parents, 

It’s been a great pleasure getting to know you all, I look forward for a year full of achievements. 

Every week I will post a newsletter with an outline of what we will be doing over the course of the 

week. Every Sunday, Students will be given a set of new spelling words, which they will practice 

over the week at home. Spelling quizzes will be held on Sundays. 

This week we will cover the following: 

English: 

 Read class room rules together and make sure they follow them.  

 Students will orally introduce themselves. 

 Letters and phonics revision.  

 Revise days of the week and months of the year.  

 Handwriting practice.  

 Reading practice 

 

Maths:   

 Revision on the following:  

 Counting from 1 to 20. 

 Practice writing numbers. 

Quick Reminders: 

 Please send your child with the school jacket every day (Make sure it is labelled) 

 Let your child read every day at home. 

 Children should sleep early. 

 Please send the following as soon as possible: 

       Supplies / book card / Signed school letters. 

 



 

 

 


